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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of a new academic 
year!   My staff and I are excited to be back 
and are looking forward to the year ahead.  
There will be lots of exciting projects happen-
ing across the school community that are all de-
signed to help give our children the best learn-
ing experiences—keep up to date by checking 
our school twitter feed.   
 
Over the coming week, I will be holding parent 
meetings with every year group to discuss the 
expectations, curriculum and how you can help 
your children’s education at home.  Look out for 
a text message invite with all of the details.   
 
I hope to see you all very soon,  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Summer Term 2  

 
 First place: Year 4 Miss Bibi’s class  
 
Second place: Year 5 Miss Bajaj’s class 
 
 Third place: Year 5 Miss Akthar’s, Year 2 
Mrs Good’s class and  Year 3 Miss Walford 
 
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
. 

Diary Dates 
 
Autumn half term holiday begins on 
Monday 24th October 2022 and ends on 
Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
Children return to school on Monday31st  
October 2022 
 
Last day of the Autumn term  is Friday 16th 
December 2022 and the Christmas Holiday 
begins on Monday19th December2022 ending 
Monday January 2nd 2023 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

 

Important   
Safeguarding Meeting 

 
 

We are holding an important safeguarding 
workshop for parents on Tuesday 20th 
September at 3pm. 
 
It will be in our school hall. This workshop 
will highlight key information around keeping 
your children safe outside of school, and 
online safety. It is essential that all parents 
attend this workshop as it will support you in 
keeping your children safe.  

Flu Vaccination 
 

You are invited to a Flu Vaccine  
Coffee Morning on Tuesday 13th September 

2022 at 9 am. We look forward to seeing 
you. 
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